

SACRED HEART CATHOLIC CHURCH

January 1, 2022

Dear Sacred Heart Family,

Happy New Year!!! Please find enclosed a copy of the financial statement for the fiscal year 2020-2021. I should apologize for the tardiness, but the events of the past year have delayed many things. I am pleased to report that the financial position of the parish has remained stable with our expenses keeping up with our revenue. We are so fortunate to have the expertise of the Nienhuis Financial Group to assist us in the administration of the temporal goods of the parish. We have a better and more realistic picture of the financial position of the parish because of them. One of the goals for the parish over the next year is to attract our inactive parishioners to return to Holy Mass and take a more active part in the life of the parish.

In Jesus and Mary!!!

0= Sps C. 1

Fr. Douglas A. Braun J.C.L.

please note, our email address is admin@sacredheartmuskegon.org

Sacred Heart Catholic Church - Muskegon Fiscal Year July 1st, 2020 - June 30th, 2021 Annual Parish Financial Report

